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Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, MecGill University,
Arts Building,

Montreal,

Dear Sir Arthur:

vou in

L

At your request I am submitting to
writing the main points of my oral suggestions made during our
conversation of a few weeks ago. The reason why 1 have not sent
you this memorandum sooner is because I had to dispose of various
other urgent matters first. I am also 8nclosing & letter from

Prof. W.D. Tait giving expression to his interest in this matter

from the point of view of psychology.

Very skncerely yours,

WA (=t




